
Children serving agencies and families coming together to better help our
community. System of Care will serve as a way for each agency to discuss what is
new at their agency, discuss barriers to receiving treatment, and getting to know
each other better. System of Care will serve as a place to gather information for

the families in order for them to access services easier to achieve better outcomes.

SYSTEM OF CARE 

First Wednesday of the Month
8:30 AM- 9:30 AM
Joplin Area Chamber of Commerce 
320 E. 4th Street 
Joplin, MO

For more information contact Aubrey Doss at 417-347-7580 or by
email at aldoss@freemanhealth.com


